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NOTIFICATION

This is to notify that normal work of the offices of the University in all its
Bhavanas/Vibhagas/ Departments/Centres/Sections/administrative Offices will remain
open on Saturday and Sunday (i.e. on 25™ & 26" March, 2023) in view of the ensuing
Convocation Ceremony to be held on 28™ March, 2023 for the academic year 2022 and
the visit of the Hon’ble President of India and Visitor, Visva-Bharati and the Hon'ble

Governor of West Bengal and Pradhana, Visva-Bharati.

23 Lﬁ 3 2003
Registrar(Acting)
Visva-Bharati

Memo No. REG/Convocation/95/32.0
Date: 23.03.2023

Copy to:

1. Directors/ Principals of Bhavanas/Vibhagas

Heads/In-charge of Academic & Administrative Departments/Centres/Sections/Offices
Joint Registrar and C. S. to the Vice-Chancellor

P. A. to Registrar
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